WISHUPONATEEN.ORG

MAKING A DIFFERENCE, ONE TEEN AT A TIME.

October 30, 2016

Dear Keith,

I wanted to thank you and your staff for making such an incredible video to tell our story so that we are able to share it with the community. Everyone was so pleasant and easy to work with and the turn around time on creating our video was incredible.

As we have been able to share our story through video to the community has been an amazing experience and we have received such positive feedback.

Again, thank you for helping us tell our story!

Warmly,

Michelle Soto President/Founder

WISH UPON A TEEN

36880 Woodward Ave #106 Bloomfield Hills, MI 48304 248.792.2938 www.wishuponateen.org



MAKING A DIFFERENCE, ONE TEEN AT A TIME.

WISH UPON A TEEN

36880 Woodward Ave #106 Bloomfield Hills, MI 48304 248.792.2938 www.wishuponateen.org